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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE – Submission of information related to sustainable use of 

biodiversity: bushmeat and sustainable wildlife management 
 

 

Madam/Sir,  
 

 Reference is made to notification 2015-048, issued on 1 May 2015, inviting Parties to provide 

information related to the sustainable use of biodiversity, in particular bushmeat and sustainable wildlife 

management as it relates to terrestrial vertebrates, which can be found at: 
https://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2015/ntf-2015-048-swm-en.pdf. 

 

In order to gather as many views as possible on these important issues, I am pleased to extend the 
deadline for submission of information to 1 July 2015. 

 

Parties are kindly reminded that information received will be taken into account in the preparation 

of documentation for the twentieth meeting of the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and 
Technological Advice to be held from 25 to 29 April 2016 in Montreal, Canada.  

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 

 
 Braulio Ferreira de Souza Dias 

 Executive Secretary 
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